
 
 

Nelson/Marlborough Region 

Hanmer Weekend School 

23 – 25 July 2021 

Registration Form 
 

 

Name ……………………………………………................................................ 
 
Address ……………………………………………….…………................................... 
 
Phone ……………………………        Email …………………………...…………………......... 
 
Name for name tag ……………....................RSCDS number …………...……… 
 
Contact in case of emergency …………….……………………………..................... 
 
 

Please return your completed registration form with payment, to: 
Kelly Walker (klwalker697@gmail.com) or 

Doug Mills (dougandlynda@gmail.com) or mail to: 
Kelly Walker, PO Box 2562, Stoke, Nelson 7011 

 

□ Payment enclosed or  

□ Paying by internet banking (preferred) 

 
 

School fee: $60 (RSCDS Member) $70 (non-RSCDS Member) 
 
 

Please make cheques payable to RSCDS NZ Branch Inc. 
Nelson/Marlborough Region. 

 
 

Account number for internet banking 03-0703-0387707-00  
please include your surname, initials and RSCDS number if applicable. 

 

  



 
Information 

 

 
The School is planned as a weekend of classes, free time for sightseeing or 
just relaxing, and an evening social dance.  Its a great time to get to know 
your fellow dancers, and to explore the local area.  A useful starting point 
for information about the Hanmer area is the Hanmer Springs website – 
https://www.hanmersprings.co.nz 

 
 
Tutor 
Ruth Budden (Auckland)  

 
 
Music 
Iain Matchum and Jason Morris will be providing music for the classes and 
evening dance. 
 
 
Venue & Class 
The class and dance will be held in the Hanmer Memorial Hall, Cnr Amuri 
Avenue and Cheltenham Street, Hanmer Springs.  The class level is General 
Social and will be suitable for all dancers. 
 
 
Registration 
We will be meeting at the Alpine Village Inn, 10 Jacks Pass Rd, between 5 
and 8pm on the Friday for Registration, a meal and a drink. 
 
 
Saturday night dance  
Those who want to attend only the Saturday night dance can pay the 
admission charge ($10.00) at the door. 
 
 
Accommodation and Travel 
Hanmer is a very popular destination and as this weekend is the last 
weekend of the school holidays, accommodation will be at a premium.  
Please make your bookings as soon as possible.  


